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Lcdies and GentlemenI i

Thio letter is in support of the American College' of Nuclear Physicians and
th3 Society of Nuclear Medicines Petition for Rulemaking. This Petition for
Rulcmaking is necessary to clarify the ability of pharmancists and physicians
to practice pharmacy knd niedicine.

Nuclear pharmacists compound and dispensw radiopharuaceuticals upon the order
of a licensed nuclear physician. Both nuclear pharmacisti. and physicians are
trained professionals. The physician has the clinical expertise to decide what,
otudy a particolar patient needs and what radiopharmaceutical should be used.
Th.) nuclear pharmacist has the expertise to conipound.the radiopharmaceutic.il
th] physician orders. .The practice of niedicine and pharmacy is clearly governed
by the States re3ardless of specialty. NRC regulation of the practice of these
professionals must be avoided since it will hamper the physicians and
pharmacists ability to deliver-quality patient care.

. .

Of particular interest is the NRC's recent reinterpretation of license
ccnditions for nuclear pharmacies and regulations for nuclear medicine
licensees. At issue is a requirement to strictly follow the manuf acturer's
inotruc.tions for preparation of radiopharmaceuticals as printed in the
menufacturer's package insert. The package insert information should be
ccncidered as a guideline in the preparation and use of any product, but
pharmacists must have the ability to use professional Judgement in compounding
to cssure the prLscribing physici.in FMceives the most efficacious product for
hic /her patient.,

Physicians must also prescribe products which are most appropriate for their '

l individual patients. A strict following of the package insert would delay or

|
provent diagnosis of disease in some patients. The quality nt medical care for
thace. patients could be greatly increased if their diagnosez. were supplemented

t

with nuclear medicine studies.'

Thio Petition for Rulemaking 'is necessary to clarify that physicians and ,

pharmacists have the flexibility to use radiopharns.ceutical products as-
nccossary and appropriate in the diagnosis and treatment of patients.* Death,
injury, or inappropriate trnatment af patien ts may resul t from any mandated,g

vGrbatim .following of the package insert instructions. .

I urge you to strongly consider the ACNP/SNN's, Petition for Rulemaking.
Its adopt. ion would clarify the ability of Nuclear P|edicine Physicians And
Nuclear Pharmacists to give the best patient care.

Sincerely,

WInnovators in high-tech pharmacy services
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